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PRESS RELEASE NO. 017-2021 

   June 17, 2021 
 
 

DISTRICT COURT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS CLOSURE IN OBSERVATION OF 
JUNETEENTH NATIONAL INDEPENDENCE DAY 

 

Pursuant to the amendment to Section 6103(a) of Title 5, United States Code signed into 
law this afternoon by the President of the United States, the District Court of the Virgin Islands 
will be closed on Friday, June 18, 2021 in observance of Juneteenth National Independence Day 
on June 19, 2021.  

Any previously scheduled matters will be heard at the discretion of the presiding judge. 

Normal operations will resume on Monday, June 21, 2021.  

 
 
 

            For more information, please contact: 
Glenda L. Lake, Esq., Clerk of Court 
District Court of the Virgin Islands 

5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 310 
St. Thomas, U. S. Virgin Islands 00802 
Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov 
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